
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you miss the Zoom introduction  !! 
 

W.Bro Ray Beckingham and Neil Hurcum will be holding an extra Zoom  
“Introduction to the Holy Royal Arch” 

 
for the Province of Somerset 

 
on TUESDAY AUGUST 18th @ 7PM 

 

Short introduction, Q&As, maybe even a surprise “Guest” !  
 

Your Lodge Secretary will receive details of how to log in soon or you  
can ask your lodge Holy Royal Arch Representative. 

 

Don't be shy join in and find out !!  
 
 


